
Customer Feedback - Website Redesign

The Clatsop County Website Redesign launched on August 12, 2021. In order to maintain the
best quality of services, we ask that you provide any feedback that can better our website for
your public use and needs. 

For help on finding a service or other information, please contact our office at the information
below. 

You must have JavaScript enabled to use this form.

Status message
Sorry… This form is closed to new submissions.

https://www.clatsopcounty.gov/county/page/customer-feedback-website-redesign

